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Tuesday 21st September 2021 

 

Dear Reception Families,  

  

As you will know from your Welcome Newsletter, the Reception teachers are 

currently completing 1:1 assessments with your child as part of the Government 

baseline assessment. This process is compulsory for all schools this September and 

will provide a useful tracking of what children know and can do as they enter 

Reception.   

The guidance attached should provide more information for you about what this 

assessment looks like in school and how this is a normal process usually undertaken 

by the Reception team in the early days of starting school.  If you have any further 

questions regarding the Reception baseline, please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly at Sarah.Randles@sandringham.kite.academy or leave a message with the 

office to reach me. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

 

Miss Randles 

Reception and Year 1 Phase Lead 

Sandringham Infant and Nursery Academy 
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